
 NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
Contact: 

Deborah Miner 
405.454.2951 

deborah.miner@harrah-ok.gov 
 

Mark Mitchell, OK.gov 
405.524.3468 Ext. 120 

mark.mitchell@www.ok.gov  

City of Harrah Announces New Online Bill 
Payment Options 

Residents and Businesses Can Now Conveniently Pay Select Bills 
Online at http://www.harrah-ok.gov/  

HARRAH, Okla., – January 30, 2009 – The city of Harrah is pleased to offer residents and 

businesses the opportunity to pay a number of bills online, including bond/citation payments, 

pavilion and amphitheater deposit/rent payments, and utility payments. Harrah residents and 

businesses can access the online bill pay system by visiting http://www.harrah-ok.gov/ and 

clicking on “I Want To …” and then “Pay My Bill”.  

“We are very optimistic that adding online credit card payments to our Web site will prove to be a 

tremendous convenience to all of our citizens,” said Deborah Miner, City Clerk. “It will save them 

valuable time, and we are committed to simplifying the process as much as we can.”  

Harrah’s Online Bill Pay System is a product of a partnership between the city of Harrah and 

Oklahoma’s Official Web site, http://www.ok.gov.  

Visa and MasterCard payments can be made 24 hours a day and are processed through OK.gov’s 

secure payment engine. OK.gov abides by rigorous policies and procedures to safeguard all 

personal information, such as banking information and personal data. This ensures that citizens 

can be confident that their payments are safe, private, and secure.   

About the City of Harrah 

Harrah is a growing suburb located in Oklahoma County, Oklahoma and is part of the Oklahoma 

City Metropolitan Area. According to the 2000 census, the city had a total population of 4,719. 

Additional information is available at http://harrah-ok.gov/.  

(more) 



About OK.gov 

OK.gov (http://www.OK.gov) built and manages the official Web site for the state of Oklahoma 

and partners with state and local entities to bring new government services online. OK.gov is 

managed by the Oklahoma Office of State Finance and eGovernment firm NIC (NASDAQ: EGOV). 

 
About NIC 

NIC is the nation’s leading provider of official government portals, online services, and secure 

payment processing solutions.  The company’s innovative eGovernment services help reduce costs 

and increase efficiencies for government agencies, citizens, and businesses across the country.  

NIC provides eGovernment solutions for 2,900 federal, state, and local agencies that serve more 

than 70 million people in the United States. Additional information is available at 

http://www.nicusa.com. 
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